West Wing

3 Bourne Close
Blind Lane
Bourne End
Bucks SL8 5NG

8™ September 2007

Mr. M. Curtis
Rosefield Asphalts
Alpine Lodge
Oxford Road
Stokenchurch
Bucks HP14 3YH

Dear Mr. Curtis

We would just like to say thank you for the recent work you have done for us at the
above address. We are very pleased with the finished result of both the drive and the
parking area.

We would also like to add that we were very pleased with your work crew. They
wasted no time at all and were all very pleasant and polite. We would not hesitate to

recommend your firm to other people.

Yours sincerely
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\ Tony and Thelma Taylor -~



